
RECEIVED

January 31,2020

Honorable Aida Camacho
Secretary
Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue
PC Box 350
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350

O IGIN 

Re: New Jersey One-Call Damage Prevention System contract ext~me~1,
Contract number A40171
BPU Docket number AA15090993

Dear Secreta~ Camacho:

Enclosed for filina~ with the Board of Public Utilities ..... ("Board") are an on~ a~ tw~e~
copies of this letter, which is a response to a Board Staff inqui~ rega~ ~n~
One Call Concepts, Inc.’s ("OCC’s") contract for operation of the New Je~y ~e ~11
Center.

The New Jersey Department of the Treasury awarded contract number A40171 for the
operation of the New Jersey One Call Center to "OCC" on November 20th, 2015.
Consistent with Treasury’s Request for Proposal 16-X-23298 for the One Call Damage
Prevention System, OCC provided pricing for five years.

In response to staff inquiries, OCC herein affirms that it would be pleased to extend its
agreement to operate the center for two additional years as provided under the RFP
and contract at the current rate of $ 7.41 per incoming ticket.

Thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to contact us directly in the event
further information is required.

Yours truly,

~d am~r
Proiect Manager
One Call Concepts, Inc.


